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   Year 6 Spring 1 Newsletter 
 

Learning together in faith, hope and love. 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to thank you for the lovely gifts we received at Christmas, your thoughtfulness and            
generosity it is much appreciated. We do hope you all had a lovely Christmas and wish you a healthy, 
happy New Year. 

What a super start to the new term, as always outstanding behaviour and attitude to learning by all the   
children in Year 6. We welcome a familiar face to the team for this half term, Miss Leslie. We are    
extremely lucky to have Miss Leslie with us until February half term as she completes part of her 
teacher training with us in Year 6. Miss Leslie was with us for the final week of last term and has al-
ready created great relationships with the children.  

Our topic this half term is the Victorians, our topic question for this topic is, ’Was Justice shown to all    
during the Industrial Revolution?’ We look forward to learning about social injustice  and giving opinions.   

As we are now in the run up to SATs, please ensure your children are punctual to school. We start 
teaching at 08:30am. Remember, we open our doors from 08:10am to allow children to come into the 
classroom and complete any outstanding home learning.                    

It is great to see so many of you using Dojos to communicate with us, we are sure you agree it is very 
easy, informal and allows both us and you to sort any issues out quickly. You are also welcome to chat to 
us at the start and end of day if you have any concerns. Thank you for your continued support and pa-
tience. 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 team– Mrs Ayton, Mr Cooper and Miss Leslie. 

Key Dates and Information 

• End of term—Friday 10th February  
• Inset Day—Monday 20th February 
• Children return– Tuesday 21st February 

Uniform 

Full school uniform is to be worn every Monday, Tuesday 
and Wednesday. PE kits are to be worn    every Thursday 
and Friday.  

 

Butcher’s Coppice 

The deposit of £10.15 for Butcher’s Coppice 
should now have been paid.  

 
The next instalment of £20.30 is due by 20th 
January. Please speak to us if you have any 
concerns about this. Thank you to you all that 
have already paid!  


